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Editorial 
2020- the start of a new year and happy new year 
to all our readers. 

2019 was quite busy for the Rotary Club of 
Katherine. Chris managed to raise about $25,000 
(cash and goodwill) which enabled us to fund the 
building of the Katherine Men’s Shed. The Men’s 
Shed committee also raised substantial funds and 
now the Men’s Shed is fully operational.committee 
raisied  

Santa’s Grotto 
We hosted Santa at the Santa’s Grotto. Pamela 
took on the role of Mrs Clause. In the 4 days that 
we were there, we had over 700 children and 
adults – and one dog and all of then received a gift. 
The Christmas bags contained a bouncy ball that lit 
up when bounced, colouring in sheets, 3D glasses 
and we are so grateful to Woolies for donating 
$200 worth of lollies. 

We took photos of all our visitors – including 
Charlie (below) and we have permission to put the 
pictures on our website - - check out 
https://www.rotarykatherine.org/  

 

We were serenaded on 2 days with Nola 
Sweetman playing carols on her violin. Thanks 
Nola.  

Members of the public donated food and toys to our 
Salvation Army appeal and we took 2 trollies 
around to the Salvation Army office opposite 50 
Cent Park. 
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Upcoming events where you will see the Rotary 
Club of Katherine at work: 

Knott’s Crossing Resort General Meeting 
Monday 3rd January 7pm at Barrel & Cruze 

 

Katherine Rotary Family Fun Park 

Our Fun Park park is fully fenced and has an 18 
hole puttputt with golf clubs, giant snakes and 
ladders, monster chess and drafts, roadways, 
pirates ship, soldiers fort, BBQ and pizza oven, 
covered sitting area for parents. We charge $25 per 
hour for its use. 

Please contact the secretary and ask for a Park 
Hire form: 
secretaryrotarykatherine@gmail.com 
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